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CIRCULAR 

  
 

The Vice-Chancellor has been pleased to pass the following orders regarding  

Pre-Admission Entry Test 2016-17 which is being held on Saturday 27th August, 2016 

at NED University Main Campus: 

 
1. Saturday August 27, 2016 is declared as a normal working day for all 

the employees on account of Pre-Admission Entry Test 2016, however, 

there will be no public dealings and all teaching activities in the 

morning will remain be suspended. 

 
2. Shuttle buses will only operate in the morning. 

 

3. One extra holiday in lieu of Saturday will be allowed later. 

 
4. No vehicle will be allowed entry from the Main Gates located on 

University Road. However, the employees can use gates located on 

Abul Hasan Isphani Road for Entry / Exit. 

 
 
 
 

REGISTRAR 
Copy to: 
 

1. PA to the Vice-Chancellor 
2. All Deans 
3. All Chairmen / Head of Departments 
4. Director of Services (for timing of shuttle buses) 
5. DR(Acad) / DR (E) / DR (S) 
6. City Campus / LEJ Campus 
7. All Notice Boards 

 


